
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, MONTH DAY, YEAR 

NEWS RELEASE 
Durango-La Plata 911 Communications Center gives the public a look behind 
the scenes  
 

Durango, CO: On June 2, 2022 the Durango-La Plata 911 Communications center will be 
hosting an open house to show members of the public what it is that our local dispatchers do.  

“On June 2nd, from 11 am to 2 pm we’re hosting an Open House. You’re invited to step behind 
the curtain and see what it’s like to be a 911 Dispatcher,” said 911 Administrative Analyst, Ben 
Lloyd.  

The open house is being held in part as a means of recruitment for open Emergency Dispatcher 
I/II and Shift Supervisor positions.  

“We’re seeking individuals who want a challenge and who want to serve the community they 
live in. The job is fast-paced and requires great communication skills and a master’s in the talent 
of multi-tasking. We are seeking all levels of experience for roles within the 911 
Communications Center.” 

All open positions are full-time with full benefits and come with a sign on bonus of $2,500 to 
$10,000 depending on the applicant’s qualifications. Those interested can apply at 
Durangogov.org/jobs.  

The open house will be held at the 911 communications center, located at 221 Turner Drive in 
Durango. Government issued ID is required to enter the communications center.  
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Media Contact:  
Derrick Walker 
911 Communications Director 
911 Communications Center 
Derrick.Walker@DurangoGov.org 

Durango City Hall 
949 E. 2nd Avenue 
Durango, CO 81301 
Dispatch – (970) 385-2900 
Emergencies - 911 
DurangoGov.org/911Comms 
 
Follow us: 
Facebook.com/CityofDurango 
Twitter.com/CityofDurango 
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